UOBKayHian

(Translation)
Ref: UOBKH 071/2021
Date: 12 November 2021

Subject: Report on the progress of the Distribution of Minority Shareholding (Free Float)
To: The President
The Stock Exchange of Thailand

In reference to the Regulation of Stock Exchange of Thailand (SET) regarding to the distribution of minority
shareholding, the listed company with insufficient free float will have to submit a progress report on free float
adjustment every 6 months, starting from the report due date until the company comply with free float

requirement.

UOB Kay Hian Securities (Thailand) Public Company Limited (“The Company”) would like to inform that
currently, the Company has been unable to meet the free float requirement, Nevertheless, the Company is
aware of the significance of the free float requirement and at present, the Company has already informed
its’ status to the Company’s major shareholder and the Company have been considering an appropriate
solution to fix distribution of minority shareholding to comply with the SET’s regulation. If there should be

any progress, the Company shall report to SET accordingly.
Please be informed accordingly.

Yours Sincerely,

Srisunan Kongtragoolpitug

(Ms. Srisunan Kongtragoolpitug)
Chief Operating Officer



